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Comments: Please do not close down anymore Moto trails. We take care of our trail systems and do care for the
environment. The GOATS, my friends and myself all clear and maintain the trails here on the western slope and
other groups do the same around other parts of the state. We open a lot of the trails via tree clearing each year
but still get an unjustified bad wrap, we always seem to be under attack. This state is beautiful and there are a
ton of hiking and mountain biking trails out there. There is nowhere near the amount of dirt bike / Moto trails. Dirt
biking especially off road trail riding is a grown sport in the US and even more so in the state of CO. It's a strong
and growing industry that helps our local and state economies. Please allow us to continue to use and maintain
our current trails and help us prevent the closure of our limited existing trails. If anything please open more trail
systems to keep up with the growing sport / industry which will help our limited trails from being over ridden and
easier to maintain. Regards, Kenny



